
To: KY Siting Board, 211 Sower Boulevard, Box 615, Frankfort, Ky 40602 

Re: Case #2024-00406 

Dear Board, 

RECEIVED 

MAY 19 2025 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

The view from our house will be forever changed if the solar farm is built in the 
Penrod/Dunmor community. I don't know anyone who would want to buy my place if the 
view is changed from a field that has been planted in corn to a field of black solar panels. 
And worse yet, we don't want to look at it every day from our front porch and yard. 

Please stop this project The traffic from the two construction entrances on HWY 949 will 
certainly make getting to and from our home dangerous. Once at home, the noise from 
construction will change our place of rest to one where noisy machines clear the fields, 
drive pilings into the ground to support solar arrays, and lay underground electrical 
cables. As close as we are located to the construction, there will be no peace and quiet, no 
relaxing in our home. 

In a recent study submitted to the PSC by Lost City Renewables LLC, our house was one of 
the worst for visibility. This is sickening. We love our home, the view, the quiet setting. We 
should be able to enjoy it 

Thank you, 
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1454 State Hwy 949, Dunmor, Ky 42339 




